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Good day. I am a long time Oregon resident and have been a registered voter since 

1989.  This proposed bill is just ridiculous.  We do not need to fix something that is 

not broken and the only thing it will accomplish is long lines and discouraging people 

from voting.  Please redirect your attention to more important matters.  Thank you.  


